
Jane Will


From: Jane Will


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:04 AM


To: susan.buchanan@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA backing fake science


Were you the one who authorized the silly statement 'vindicating' the President's mistake about Alabama?


This makes us not trust your agency when it comes to weather reporting.
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